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Oregon State Association 
of Electrical Workers 

• IBEW 48 
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UA Plumbers and 
Steamfitters Local #290 

	
  

Support	
  for	
  HB	
  2447	
  and	
  HB	
  2448	
  	
  
Renewable	
  Energy	
  Tax	
  Credits	
  

As leading organizations in the specialty construction 
industry – representing over 14,000 skilled tradespeople 
and 200 contractors, large and small, located throughout 
Oregon, we urge your support of HB 2447 and HB 2448. 
 
Incentivizing Alternative Energy and Energy Efficiency 
 
HB 2447 extends the Energy Tax Credit (RETC) while HB 
2448 renews the Energy Incentives Program (EIP). Both are 
important to making renewable energy and energy 
efficiency investments possible for many businesses, 
homeowners and public bodies.  
 

Long Term Savings 
 
Renewable energy and energy efficiency improvements 
often have large upfront costs that make the initial 
investment difficult despite long-term energy savings. The 
RETC and EIP help make these improvements more 
affordable through tax credits and grants. 
 

Creating Oregon Jobs 
 
From home weatherization to large-scale solar installations, 
these incentive programs also create jobs. These projects 
put skilled construction workers to work and provide an 
economic boost to local communities. 
 

Please support HB 2447 and HB 2448 and 
 renewable energy in Oregon. 
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